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Local Area Fieldwork/Green gate reward trip 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Over Summer term in Geography we are having a big focus on fieldwork skills. To support children 

with this we are going on a walk to Green gate park on Thursday 22nd May 2025. We will be thinking 

about the route and encouraging children to use a map to support them in their directions to get there. 

On our way we will also be recapping our learning on physical and human features.  

 

As a reward for good behaviour this half term we will also be letting the children have some time to 

play at the park when we get there. If you would like your children to wear trainers on this walk 

please ensure they are brought in to change into on the day.  

 

If you would not like your child to attend this trip, please let Miss Sands know by Wednesday 21st 

May. 

 

Thank you,  

Miss Sands  


